
Although the decision to end DACA is political, we know that there are 
emotional repercussions for our DACA students and those who have loved ones 
affected by this decision.  It would not be uncommon for people to feel stressed, 
anxious,angry, depressed, or even numb.  People may also feel unsafe or have 
trouble seeing a future for themselves.  Know that the counselors at the 
Counseling Center are prepared to help students who may find themselves in 
difficult emotional state.  We can offer support and help students to process their 
reactions in a confidential setting.  Counselors can also help students to find 
healthy ways to cope.  Please do not hesitate to contact the Counseling Center at 
414-288-7172 or walk in to make an appointment.  We will do our best to help.    
  
 


